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Angelus Media Distribution Group
200 Broadway — Long Branch, NJ 07740

(732) 483-0800 Fax (732) 483-0900

September 21, 2009

Prof. Mons. Luigi Ginami
Prima Sezione Affari Generali
Segretario di Stato

Palazzo Apostolico

00120 Citta del Vaticano

Via E-mail ginami@net.va
Re: Letter of Intent

Dear Monsignor:

It was a pleasure to meet you and an honor to have you visit our offices
in Long Branch last Saturday. It was an even greater pleasure to spend
time with you at dinner later that evening.

To memorialize our discussions regarding your book, “God Is The Rock
of My Heart” we propose an arrangement which we have used with
previous authors and artists for the past nine plus years with seeming
satisfaction by all parties i.e.

Fr. Andrew Apostoli, C.F.R.

Ms. Graziella De Nunzio Mandato

Fr. Pio Mandato, F.M.H.J.

Fr. Brendan Williams

Fr, Michael Manning

Etc.




